
Summary of Spanish Fork High's TSSA Plan:  

 

For the 2020-2021 school year, SFHS has two goals that we are focusing on. The goals are:  

1. Use FTE to lower class sizes for more individualized instruction to increase ACT 

scores of students that scored lower than 18 

2. Increase our inclusivity opportunities by focusing on differentiation and diversity.   

 

We are also using our TSSA funds to help us achieve these goals. Our TSSA money has been 

used in 4 specific categories. They are:  

1. Hiring Tier 3 Trackers 

2. Purchasing Chromebooks  

3. Teacher PD for Math, Science, and English 

4. Using TSSA funds to pay for our Latinos in Action Club 

We believe that using funds to hire trackers will help us reach our target student group and help 

them grow. These trackers work with students who have academic, attendance, or other school 

related needs. They help support these students and serve as an advocate for their success. 

Purchasing Chromebooks ensures that each one of our students has a device to carry out our 1-1 

initiative. Each one of our students is provided a Chromebook to use for school work throughout 

the entire year. Using these funds for PD opportunities in our core subject areas helps us make 

sure that the most effective teaching and learning is taking place in these ACT subject 

area classes. Funding our Latinos in Action Club helps us increase our inclusivity and provides 

wonderful opportunities for our diverse learners.    

 
 


